INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL RIYADH

Circular- Revised Schedule of School Re-opening

20 August 2023 REF: I1IPS/PRL/23-24/45

Dear Parents
Greetings!!

As per the communication received from the Higher Board, this is to inform you that Summer
Vacation for Grades Nursery to VIII and SCC are extended up to Saturday 02 September
2023 due to harsh weather, However, the online classes for Grades IX-XII will be organized
from Monday 21 August until Thursday 31 August 2023.

The timetable for online classes will be shared by the concerned class teacher shortly.

In person school for all classes will resume from Sunday 03 September 2023. This circular
supersedes the communication sent earlier from the school.

Best regards

Principal
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